
BIRTHDAYS:  
13 July; Brian Morrison. 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:  
14 July; Audrey and Craig Saunders. 

If a member will be away for a specific day or days and has advised the Board, 
please let Ed Zonneveldt and Issa know of the dates. 

 

Tonight: Steve Swan: Latest developments on Dementia and Aged Care 
and Leanne Barford: NAIDOC Festival Ulladulla Friday 13th July 

Introduction: Yvonne Young 
Vote of Thanks: Leonie Smith 

Fellowship: Peter Culham and Dom Fondacaro 
 
Future Programs:  

 

17 July; TBA 
Fellowship: Tony Fondacaro and Jeff Franklin 
 

24 July: TBA 
Fellowship: Wayne Fry and John Goggins 
 

31 July: TBA 
Fellowship: John Hozack and Brian Morrison 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting’s Report; 3 July 2018 
 

President Craig Saunders opened the meeting welcoming members and guest Steve Hladio the 2nd. 
  
Acting Secretary John Payne report various emails from RMS regarding trailer registration, RAWCS, 
District and RAMS projects.  
  
Awesome start for the Lighthouse project with a donation of $10,000 from Mr Ted Oberg towards 
the regeneration of the Warden Head/Lighthouse project Thank you, Ted this donation will assist this 
project, immensely, pic on next page of President Craig presenting the cheque to Emile. 
 
Assembly; President Craig asked the members to divide into their committees and discuss the plan for 
the incoming year. 
 
Community Service – Director Emile Jansen continuing with current projects though a smaller 
committee would be formed to assist with the Warden Head Lighthouse project. 
 
Vocational Director – Dick Crouch spoke on the Business awards and the TAFE Student of the Year 
looking at different ways of recognising people in the workforce. 
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 JULY IS ROTARY’S NEW YEAR  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  

12 July Thurs 
Men’s Health and 
Cancer Support Group 
Meeting, Surf Club 

13 July Fri NAIDOC - Jumping 
Castle – Civic Centre 

24 Aug Fri 
Business Community 
Network, at Cupitt 
Proceeds to Rotary Youth 

7 Sep Fri Business Awards Night 
Dunn Lewis Centre 

11 Sep Tues Meeting at Dunn Lewis 
Centre 

10 Oct  Hat Day 

17 Nov Sat 
9 to 9 

Relay For Life -12hours 
Civic Centre 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to 
fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the 
Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to  
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au 
by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


Youth Committee in Andrea Tucker’s absence the Youth committee to catch up in the future to 
discuss the incoming year for Youth. 
 

  
 
International Service - Director Stephen Hladio continuing with current projects though looking 
at different ways of prompting International in the local area. 
 
The Executive committee had a quick meeting as well looking at various fundraising ideas/events for the 
incoming year with good publicity, build up the Swap Meet, long lunch … 
 
Almoner as Bill Harris is away for two weeks he gave his report to the Bulletin Editor stating that all is 
well with his Wednesday clients.  Maisie Bennett is home and well at the time of report.  
 

   
 

At the Club’s Changeover, 26 June 2018 Phil Brown presented the following members with a Certificate 
of Appreciation: Andrea Tucker, Stephen Hladio, Glenn Rowen, Ross Wade, John Payne, Leonie Smith, 
Ed Zonneveldt, Dick Crouch, Wayne Fry, Genelle and Tim Gregory.  
On the 3 July Phil presented George Chittick and Emile Jansen with a certificate, pics above. 
 

Meeting Report by Yvonne Young, thank you Yvonne. 
 
 
 
 

End of Report. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Grace: “For good food, good fellowship, and the privilege to serve through Rotary we give thanks.” 

A PUBLICITY OFFICER is needed; please help President Craig as much as you can,  
BE THE INSPIARATION, raise your hand and volunteer,  

this is your chance to help the Club and Rotary, and raise our profile in the community. 

GUEST SPEAKERS; If you know of a person suitable, please advise Bernard Jones, 
0490 149 415 or bfjones5@gmail.com 

mailto:bfjones5@gmail.com

